
 

Date: 2nd November 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are looking forward to welcoming everyone back tomorrow, and hope that you 

have had a lovely break. 

Today we held Parent Consultations, we understand that some parents had a few 

technical problems and a time slot of 5 minutes was on occasions a bit limited. If you 

do have any pressing concerns, please contact your child’s class teacher though the 

school office email office@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk 

Before half term, we wrote to you about a few changes we were due to make.  

However, in light of the imminent period of ‘lock down’ we may need to make some 

more stringent changes, which we will inform you about as soon as we have had 

additional government guidance.   

However, from tomorrow we would ask that you wear masks when dropping your 

children at school and when picking them up.  We also ask you do not approach 

members of staff without wearing a face covering.   We are asking that to protect 

others you wear a mask, as it is not always possible to keep a 2-metre social 

distance.  

Staff will be wearing them from tomorrow and we would appreciate your cooperation.   

We are also reviewing our pick-up and drop off times and procedures and these may 

need to change in the next few days.   

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs S Sullivan 

 

 


